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March 1, 2007    

To:  Toronto and East York Community Council  

From:  Toronto Preservation Board  

Subject: Summerhill Heritage Conservation District Study Area 
(Ward 27 Toronto Centre-Rosedale)  

Recommendations:  

The Toronto Preservation Board recommended to the Toronto and East York Community 
Council that:  

1. City Council identify the area shown in Attachment 1 of this report as the 
Summerhill Heritage Conservation District Study Area.  

2. The appropriate City Officials be authorized and directed to take the necessary 
action to give effect thereto.  

Decision Advice and Other Information

  

The Toronto Preservation Board received the following communications:  

a. (February 28, 2007) from Ellen Hand, Member, Heritage Committee of South Rosedale 
Ratepayers’ Association;  

b. (February 28, 2007) from Susan Wilson, Owner;  

c. (February 28, 2007) from Susan Stock, Spokesperson of the Summerhill Resident’s 
Association; and  

d. (February 28, 2007) from Barbara Volk, Resident.        
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Background:  

The Toronto Preservation Board on March 1, 2007, considered the report (February 7, 2007) 
from the Director, Policy and Research, City Planning Division.  

The Toronto Preservation Board also considered the following communications:  

a. (February 28, 2007) from Ellen Hand, Member, Heritage Committee of South Rosedale 
Ratepayers’ Association, in support of the proposed heritage district study for the 
Summerhill area;  

b. (February 28, 2007) from Susan Wilson, Owner, in support of the proposal for the 
Heritage Conservation District designation for the Summerhill area;  

c. (February 28, 2007) from Susan Stock, Spokesperson of the Summerhill Resident’s 
Association, in support of the proposed heritage district study for the Summerhill Area; 
and  

d. (February 28, 2007) from Barbara Volk, Resident, in support of the proposed heritage 
district study for the Summerhill Area.     
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